
  

 

  
 

Hewlett Packard Enterprise (USA): Demerger of DXC Technology 
Company (USA) & Merger with Computer Sciences Corp. (USA) - Update 

Changes in FTSE4Good Index Series 

03 April 2017 

Further to the notice announced on 31 March 2017 in relation to the demerger of DXC Technology 
Company (USA, non-constituent) from Hewlett Packard Enterprise (USA, constituent) immediately 

followed by the merger between DXC Technology Company and Computer Sciences Corp (USA, 
constituent), and in accordance with the demerger rule, please see details of affected indexes and 
effective dates below: 

 
  

Index 
Effective From 

Start of Trading 

FTSE4Good USA 100 Index 05 April 2017 
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